
From: "Johnston, Sadhu" <Sadhu.Johnston@vancouver.ca>
To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" <CCDTMACDL@vancouver.ca>

Date: 7/13/2016 6:48:45 PM
Subject: Streetscape Recycling Pilot

Attachments: Memo to Mayor and Council - Streetscape Recycling Pilot.pdf

Dear Mayor and Council,

Please see the attached memo from Jerry Dobrovolny to advise you of an upcoming streetscape recycling 
pilot in the West End on Denman, Davie, and Robson Streets and in Stanley Park. A short summary of the 
memo is as follows:

· The City, in partnership with Multi-Material BC (MMBC), will be piloting on-street recycling 
stations in for a nine month period, starting in late August/early September. This pilot supports 
progress towards our Zero Waste 2020 target, and will allow staff to assess opportunities to 
increase diversion in the public realm, which is one of the short-term priority Zero Waste actions 
adopted by Council in November 2015.

· 32 recycling stations will be installed, with 26 in the West End, 1 located at Cambie and 
Broadway, and 5 at Second Beach in Stanley Park. 26 of the locations will contain garbage, 
mixed paper, and container receptacles, and 6 will also have an organics receptacle.

· To ensure the recycling stations are safely secured, construction of small concrete pads between 
the sidewalk and the curb will be needed at the proposed locations on Denman Street. This 
minor construction work will start in July.

If you have any questions or would like additional information about the pilot program, please feel free 
to contact Albert Shamess, Director of Waste Management and Resource Recovery at 604.873.7300.

Best
Sadhu

Sadhu Aufochs Johnston
City Manager 
Sadhu.johnston@vancouver.ca
O. 604.873.7627 
T. Sadhuajohnston
www.vancouver.ca
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